
MD19 Lions Knights Of The Blind (KOTB) committee report. 

 

Since our last report the committee members have been in several Grandpa’s 

White Cane presentations to 3rd graders throughout our district, with several 

more scheduled in the near future.  

Along with the presentations the committee has been very active in helping to 

raise funds for the second printing of the wonderfully educational book.  

Another 1000 books will be on hand soon.  We are still looking for Lions clubs 

that might be interested in doing a fun presentation to some awesome 3rd 

graders. 

Many KOTB representatives are planning to attend the upcoming Districts 

conventions as well as the MD 19 up in British Columbia in May. 

Another project that the MD 19 Lions Clubs could be looking forward to with 

the Easter season coming up might be Audio Easter Egg hunts. There are 

several options to this project with very high rewards not only for the Visually 

Impaired but the Lions members involved. For more information contact 

Chairperson Bill Scholl at: billscholl134@gmail.com or Colette Arvidson at: 

colette.arvidson@gmail.com  

Yours in Service to our community 

PZC Ole Bothersome Bill 
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